
EXPEDITION EVERYONE!
 





We are so excited to welcome you to Expedition Everyone/
Grandparents Camp  2023! Together, we are going to create
sacred memories that can be named for a lifetime. 

Learning the names of new friends, greeting old friends and becoming good friends with God is the plan as we experience
an Intergenerational Expedition! With the stories of Jesus, the love of God and the power of the Holy Spirit we are
PLAYING, PRAYING and STAYING CONNECTED beneath the tall green trees, on the beautiful boardwalk on the peaceful
lake. 
We will worship together each day, where we will greet the echo, celebrate God’s creation, hear holy engaging messages,
pray with creativity and sing our hearts out. We are a multi-generation camp and there will be a special adventures for
those who are camping with those who are beautifully named grandparent and grandchild. However you are named, and
however you name yourself, we invite you to get creative and use a piece of posterboard to design a collaborative sign for
your cabin naming the people you are with. Cabin number will be added when you arrive. 
As you prepare and pack for camp, here are a few helpful hints about what to expect for this amazing time: Upon arrival
you will be given a gentle schedule for the halfweek with options for all hours of the day and suggestions for additional
ways of enjoying your camp expedition. If children and youth opt out of programming, we are requesting they be joined by
a supervising adult. 
We will share all our meals together in the fabulous Quitobaquito Dining Hall.The kitchen staff prepares meals that are
truly amazing and enjoyable,. but If your cabin brings anything extra, please make sure that it is all stored in a large plastic
bin with a lid. We are also a nut free campus. 
Fruit and water are always available during the day and the ice cream window will open for sure! During the day there will
be options for swimming, boating, hiking, labyrinth walking, arts and crafts, field games and fellowship opportunities.
Closed toe shoes are recommended, and flip-flops are good for the waterfront. Our younger swimmers will be asked to do
a swim check and covenant with all the protection rules of the water. 
Come enjoy all the goodness of lake, loons, land and God's love. 

The PL loons are calling
your name!

JULY 2- JULY 5

We include grandparents and grandkids,  family and friends, moms, dads,
pastors, deans, churches,  aunts, uncles, littles and bigs, 

first time campers, long time campers, 
and staff,  all with the Spirit! 

However you are named,  you are invited!

anintergenerational camp



Spirit groups just for Kids
Spirit groups just for Adults 

Jelly Jigging 
Tie Dye - bring a shirt 

Campfire Cookout
Painting Party

Stories come to Life
Karaoke

Birthday Cake 
on the 4th of July

Sleeping bag story time 
Labyrinth Love

Friendship bracelets
Outdoor movie 

Arrival Time for EE Campers:         July 2      3 - 4PM 

For  All Generations
Exciting Options Ahead! 

Talent/No Talent/ Open Mic Night 

We'll enjoy fun drinks, good snacks and
excellent company as we invite

campers and staff to take some mic
time and share music, art, standup,

poetry, magic, dance, and joy. No talent
necessary! All good fun with gentle

encouragement. 
Be thinking about what you might offer.

Solo or in a group or with new PL
friends.   

We can't wait!

Departure Time for EE Campers:    July 5      11 AM

there are 

With the return of musician,Devin Berry 

We express our thanks for the land on which we
have camp . Recognizing and honoring the history

of this land, we remember and honor the Wabanaki
people who cared for the land,  long before us.



OUR MISSION FOCUS

We can't wait to swim, sing, wander, worship and wonder with you at PL ! 

We could all use more love this summer, right? So for one
night we are going back to the sixties when they use the
words "Summer of Love."  Have fun dressing up in tie-dye,
and channel your inner flower child. Flip flops, funky shades
and a hip bandana will be perfect. Bell bottoms and daisy
chains would be cool! Get groovy with your ideas and come
ready to dance with some peace love and understanding. All
for fun so of course, camp clothes are also perfect.  As a multi
generational camp, we are embracing the generation of love! 

The Mission Project this year  is beautifully named
 The Platinum Rule: 

TREAT OTHERS AS THEY WOULD LIKE TO BE TREATED.
In the spirit of this we will be supporting two organizations

doing good in our global communities:
 Daisy’s Children 

and 
Talented Youth Community Fellowship of Uganda.

 We hope you will come ready to pray, make donations and
embrace these projects. 




      



Join in our
"Summer of

Love"  
fancy dinner!

Dean Beth Dean Katie 

Reach out  with any questions
Pastorbhoffman@gmail.com 

Your Expedition Everyone Dean Team! 


